
Dear City Council: 

I am writing to reiterate my objections to the over-sized off-campus dormatory planned at 

Grand and Finn.   

Pedestrian and auto traffic are already heavy, and parking and noise problems will 

drastically increase with this dormatory. 

Finally, the “tower” would literally tower over a neighborhood of families who have 

cherished it for generations, and destroy a balance between homeowners, students and 

other renters.  I plan to attend the hearing on June 20 and look forward to your denying 

the proposal and building. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Nick Gardner   

mobile: 651-315-9572 

home: 651-646-1441 

 
Nick Gardner, Esq. 

1475 Albert St. N. 

St. Paul, MN 55108 
 


